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Comments: Don't Allow Fracking in the Ruby Mountains

Dear Ms. Elliott,

NO! NO! NO! drilling and fracking in the Ruby Mountains!

This fragile ecosystem is too valuable to allow the trashing and destruction
caused by extraction activities.

Find somewhere less precious to wreck and ravage.

Better still, how about getting the USFS behind alternate technologies,

like solar and wind?

Then your agency would be serving the needs of the land and the country's future.
Thank you,

Angela Bates
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